October 18, 2016

Mr. Kelly Robinson
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118

Dear Mr. Robinson,

My name is Ross Honea and | live at 24303 Kanis Road, LR 72223.
My Family and I moved into the Ferndale Community from West Little Rock about 44 years ago.
We moved because we wanted the peace and quiet of the county for our daughters and ourselves.

It appears that some Landowners have no concern for the wishes of the people in the county, they are
simply interested in making money, without regard to the immediate destruction of the neighborhoods
or the environmental destruction of our beautiful ands and waterways.

| urge you to prevent this from happening in Regulation 6.

Sincerel)y,
@W e —
Ross and Loly Honea

Honea Insurance and Real Estate



